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HAPPY HALF TERM HOLIDAYS - We break up today for a week. School will reopen for pupils on 

Monday 7th June. I hope that everyone has a lovely, safe week off. Let’s hope for some sunny 

weather. 

WELLBEING WEEK – Thank you to all those who donated to the Flintshire food bank in Mrs Mac 

and Mrs Gibbons classes, as part of their ‘Give’ day during wellbeing week. 

Many families and people are facing uncertain times due to the pandemic 

and loss of income. As you may have seen via seesaw and Facebook there 

has been a lot happening in school for wellbeing week this week. Today the 

children took part in some sporting activities.  
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YEAR 6 celebrated Mass with the Bishop along with other Year 6 children from local Flintshire 

schools St David’s, St Winfred’s, Venerable Edwards Morgan and St. Mary’s via Catholic tv. 

 

MISS FRANCO has now collected all the children’s stamp designs together 

and they have been sent off. Thank you and well done to all the pupils for 

taking part and also to Miss Franco for all of your hard work. The children 

will have received a certificate this week for taking part. 

 

PARENTS EVENING was a good success. Thank you to all those who got in touch. – If you 

have not had a parent’s evening consultation then please contact your child’s teacher. 

 

SACRAMENTS OF FIRST RECONCILIATION AND FIRST HOLY COMMUNION. 

We have now been informed by the Bishop that we can prepare the children to 

receive the Sacraments of First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion in 

2021. We have set a preliminary date for 26th September.  

Please let Mrs Parsons in school know if you would like your child to make 

theirs.  

 

BE PREPARED - A polite reminder for when we return after half term.  
Can parents/guardians please remember to supply water, sun-cream and sun hat 

etc. when the weather is particularly warm and sunny.  Additionally, please 

remember to send your child to school with a coat/jacket so we are prepared for all 

eventualities. Our British weather is very unpredictable. There are a lot of outdoor activities 

for the pupils. 

NAMES IN UNIFORM AND WATER BOTTLES – As the weather starts getting warmer and children 

are taking off their jumpers/cardigans, it would be a big help if you could write your child’s name 

on the inside of the clothing. 

Please remember to bring in their water bottles with water only and names clearly 

written on. 
 

**NEW** Week 1 Menu  June 7th – June 11th 2021 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Breaded Fish 

Stars or  

Crispy veggie 

Sticks. 

Ravioli in tomato 

sauce or  

Salmon Tortelloni. 

Garlic Bread 

Roast Dinner  

Or Veggie 

roast dinner. 

Chicken Curry 

with rice or 

Vegetable curry 

with rice. 

Beef Burger in a bun or 

veggie burger in a bun. 

Chips 

Lemon Muffin Raspberry sponge + 

custard 

Cooks Fruit 

cake. 

Fresh Fruit and 

yoghurt. 

Chocolate sponge with 

chocolate sauce. 

Fruit and water made available daily. 

A choice of sandwiches and Jacket potatoes with a choice of fillings are also available daily. 


